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Glendale Police Identify Victim Who was Shot and Killed Monday Morning  
 
 
GLENDALE, AZ. – Glendale Police identify 18-year-old Joshua Luna Ogazon as the victim 

killed by gunfire Monday morning.  

      On Monday, October 25, 2021 just after 1am, several individuals gathered in the area of 47th 

Avenue and Bethany Home Road for a house party. While waiting for the party to start, the 

group was approached by six to seven males who were armed with handguns and rifles. The 

suspects robbed the group of their personal belongings. Luna Ogazon did not want to provide the 

personal property and was shot by one of the suspects. The suspects fled the area prior to police 

arriving. Luna Ogazon was transported to a local hospital but later died as a result of the injuries 

sustained.   

       The suspects are described as black males who were all wearing dark clothes, hoodies, and 

masks. They were last seen leaving in a dark four-door vehicle. Anyone with any information is 

asked to contact Silent Witness at 480-WITNESS or 480-TESTIGO or the Glendale Police 

Department at 623-930-3000. 

 

  



 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 
18 year-old Joshua Luna Ogazon 

 
 

### 
*Spanish translation available 

 
“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  

is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 
 

Glendale Police Department 
 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 

 


